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The Bascule has successfully adjusted the original Non-Violent Resistance (NVR) method for 

use on their residential wards (2009). More and more institutions became interested in 

implementing this adjusted version of NVR creating an opportunity to further evaluate this 

version of NVR. The VU medical center (VUmc) and the Bascule joint forces to evaluate the 

implementation of NVR in a residential setting. The most important questions are if and how 

NVR can reduce aggression and contribute to improve working and living climate. The 

qualitative part of this evaluation focuses on the  perceptions of any benefits of the 

intervention;  successes and challenges in implementing the strategies learned;  beliefs as to 

how the intervention achieved its effects and wishes as to how the intervention  can  be 

maintained and consolidated. 

During the last  two years we have trained over more than 15 teams in different institutions.  

With this evaluation we can improve the implementation of NVR in residential settings. If 

you want to know more about all this, please contact us nvr@debascule.com     
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